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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Laystall Court 2016/4226/P

  

From: Ivana Primorac  

Sent: 21 October 2016 10:19 

To: Hazelton, Laura 

Subject: Re: Laystall Court 2016/4226/P 

 

Dear Laura ,  

 

I don't like the plastic quality and the look of the windows . We were told that our windows are protected by Hatton 

Gardens conservation are - so these don't look like the adequate replacement ,  

 

 

Many thanks 

 

Ivana Primorac  

9 Laystall Court  

Mount Pleasant  

wC1 X0AH  

 

 


